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Year 2  
National Curriculum Tests 

 
 
 

Thursday 5th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

During week commencing the 16th May Year 2 will be completing their National Curriculum assessments (Sats) in 
class. These booklets add supporting evidence to our teacher assessment which have been ongoing throughout the 
year and will help us to give your child an end of Key Stage 1 outcome.  
 
There are no major changes to the class routines during this week. The children will be working within the classroom 
or in smaller groups to help support their focus.   
 
You can support your child by getting to school in good time all week (8:30) and also ensuring that they have plenty of 
sleep/rest during the week.  A good snack for play time and a drink to keep hydrated are always helpful too.  During 
the morning and afternoon periods when the children are not busy with the booklets they will be enjoying lots of 
practical super hero challenges e.g. mask making and cape designing.    
 
We have already completed 2 sets of the booklets as practises in preparation during the year so this is nothing unusual 
for the children.    
 

Kind regards and many thanks for your continuing support,  
 
Fiona Dewick and Charlotte Mitchell  
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